
After half term we will be on WEEK 1 of the 

Summer menu. (Please see menu changes further down) 

What a busy half term we have had. Well done 

to our Foundation children who have all com-

pleted their first half term in school.  

We’d like to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a great half term and we look forward to 

seeing everyone back on Monday 4th Novem-

ber 2019.  

Thank you for your feedback on our online 

booking system for the upcoming parents even-

ing. So far over 90% of appointments have been booked.  

Thank you to our amazing FAPS committee for organising tonight's firework 

event...we hope that you all 

enjoy it. We have sold over 

350 tickets.  

As you will be aware we had 

two Parent governor vacan-

cies, I am delighted to in-

form you that both of these 

vacancies have been filled 

by Mrs Oduwole (parent of 

Grace Oduwole and Miss 

Wyatt (Parent of Zac and 

Mia Windley) 

Parent helper coffee morning. 

Mrs Lewis and I will be running two sessions 

for any parent helpers that help in school on a 

regular basis. This is to go through safeguard-

ing and questioning techniques/ideas. 

 

Monday 11th November 2019 at 2.30pm 

Monday 18th November 2019 at 9.15am. 

Please sign up at the school office 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.crossdaleschool.com%2F_site%2Fdata%2Fimages%2Fnews%2F1599%2Fhalf%2520term.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.crossdaleschool.com%2Fblog%2F%3Fpid%3D6%26nid%3D2%26storyid%3D1599&docid=AEbk07In6oK9MM&tbnid


Please note that due to staff ab-

sence there will be some changes 

to our menu next week. 

Tuesday 5th November 2019—

Red Band—Pasta Bolognaise 

Wednesday 6th November 2019— 

Red Band Chicken 

Thigh 

 

 

 

 

 

No child should be given medication 

(including creams, lozenges or tablets) to 

keep on them or take during the school day. 

This presents a safeguarding risk to the 

whole school. Any medication found on chil-

dren will be confiscated to ensure the safety 

of all of our children.  

Well done 

to Kayla, 

Maxwell 

Ava and 

Alfie  for 

their 

achieve-

ments 

outside of 

school.  

https://www.queensbridge.hackney.sch.uk/school-meals/
https://www.tuftsmedicalcenter.org/about-us/quality-and-safety/medication-safety




Thank you to everyone who has brought in spare change to donate 

to Young Minds as part of our efforts to raise awareness of how im-

portant it is to look after our Mental Health.  During lunchtimes we 

have been putting coins on the sunshine and in turn paying compli-

ments to one another.  We have also been discussing how we can 

help each other if we feel sad or down and have all agreed that talk-

ing to your friends and family is one of the best ways to look after 

your mental health.  Special thanks to Jan Myers, our Chair of Gov-

ernors, who donated a huge bag of pennies and also to Isabelle 

Plowman, White Class, who kindly did a bake sale in her own time 

to raise extra money to donate – what an amazingly kind thing to 

do.  We will let you know the total raised after half term. 


